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Comments: This is appalling, and should be completely rescinded.    For all the verbiage, it appears to be a plan

to give business to the forest industry.    Instead, what should be done in this exceptional forest is that it should

be declared a Forest Reserve, and no cutting should be allowed.   At all.    This is what would benefit carbon

storage most, not bringing in large and heavy diesel using equipment and removing Old Forest.    Unbelievable

that in this day, when climate crisis is fully recognized, that this kind of massive industrial activity is promulgated.

And in Vermont!    Leave the forest alone.    It is a key part of the solution, not part of the problem.


